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EXPLANATION 
 
With the termination of Borusan Group's partnership with Salzgitter Mannesmann GmbH, our 
Company's brand identity is also renewed. From now on, our Company will continue its activities 
under the brands "Borusan Boru" in Turkey and "Borusan Pipe" on the global stage. The press 
release regarding the brand identity is attached. 
It is respectfully announced to the public. 
 
Supplementary document is available on https://www.kap.org.tr/en/Bildirim/1220840.  
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Turkish translation of this disclosure is also available and in case of any discrepancy, the Turkish version shall prevail. 
 
We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of 
Capital Markets Board, and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is 
in conformity with our books, records and documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in 
order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the 
disclosures. 
 


